
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Pacific Judicial Conference of Chief Justices, PJC Delegates, and Bar Members,  

The Pacific Judicial Council and its sponsors are proud to serve as hosts and cordially invite you to:  

 JOINT ANNUAL DISTRICT COURT OF GUAM  
AND  

BIENNIAL PACIFIC JUDICIAL COUNCIL CONFERENCE  
September 18 - 21: Dusit Thani Guam 

 
OCEANIA PACIFIC JUDICIAL CONFERENCE 

September 22 - 23: Dusit Thani Guam  

 
LAUNCH OF THE GUAM BANKRUPTCY ACADEMY 

September 23: Dusit Thani Guam  

The Conferences in Guam are open to the following audience(s) with up to two delegates from each 
jurisdiction:  

• Guam Bar, CNMI Bar, and business and community members 
• Guam and CNMI federal and local judges 
• Pacific Judicial Council judicial and bar members from Guam, CNMI, American Samoa, 

Republic of Palau, Federated States of Micronesian National Court, Chuuk, Kosrae, 
Pohnpei, and Yap. 

• Marshall Island judicial and bar members 
• Oceania Pacific Judicial Conference judicial members from American Samoa, Australia, 

Fiji, Federated States of Micronesia National Court, Chuuk, Kosrae, Pohnpei, Yap, CNMI, 
Kiribati, Marshall Islands, Nauru, New Caledonia, New Zealand, Niue, Republic of Palau, 
Papua New Guinea, Samoa, Solomon Islands, Tahiti, USA, Vanuatu, Guam 

 

 

 

To ensure availability of lodging and flights, please register no later than close of business 
August 22, 2022. Registrations for all conference options include all sessions, meals, off-site 
activities, and Q&A.  

   

 

ANNUAL DISTRICT COURT OF CNMI CONFERENCE   
** September 16 - 17: U.S. Courthouse and Kensington Hotel Saipan  

** Members of the Bar wishing to attend the Annual District Court of CNMI Conference, please 
inquire with Ms. Peonie Cabrera, Executive Director, CNMI Bar Association, at (670) 285-7990 or 
via email at cnmibar@gmail.com.  

Members may register for any of the sessions here, but travel and registration fees will not be 
sponsored.  

Should you have any questions, please feel reach out. We look forward to seeing everyone!  

Sincerely,  

Russ Mathieson 
Office of the Circuit Executive, Ninth Circuit 
rmathieson@ce9.uscourts.gov 

    

 

REGISTER 

mailto:cnmibar@gmail.com
https://forms.gle/cafQsNcEF6Q2whNb7
https://cvent.me/X1XXYG

